
 

3244         Special Release   15 January, 2014 

RE: DEMOLITION AND RECONSTRUCTION OF BOX CULVERT ALONG BARTH ROAD 

Further to the University Official Bulletin No.3244 of 13 January, 2044 on the above, the Box 

Culvert along Barth Road will be demolished due to the channelization of the Awba (Oba) 

Stream. 

In this regard, the Barth Road will be closed to traffic as from Monday, 20 January to Thursday, 

6 March, 2014. 

Motorists are advised to use the following alternative routes: 

(i) Manuwa Road; and 

(ii) Nnamdi Azikwe /Independence Halls’ Quarters’ Road. 

We regret any inconvenience(s) this may cause. 

Thank you. 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 


